
 

 

11th May 2023 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents, 

Year 6 Activity Week 

We are looking forward to our activity week in school from Monday 22nd May to Friday 26th May 2023. 

As part of the week, we will be enjoying a range of exciting activities that will develop our teamwork 

skills, challenge ourselves and develop our independence.  

As we are being active outside across two of the days, the children are allowed to come into school 

dressed in their school PE kit (house colour T-shirt, plain blue shorts or tracksuit bottoms and the 

school jumper or cardigan and trainers) on Wednesday the 24th and Thursday the 25th of May. On 

Friday the 26th of May, the whole school are having a non-uniform day which means that the children 

can come in wearing their own clothes. Children should come dressed in their school uniform as usual 

on Monday and Tuesday (22nd and 23rd May) however they may wear their leavers hoodie in place of 

their coat.  

In order to cover the costs of baking (one of our activities), the cost of the week will be £5. This will 

ensure that we are able to purchase what we need to complete our activities.  You can pay through 

your School Gateway Account from Friday 12th May. Please make sure that you have paid before the 

beginning of the activity week. If you have any questions please speak to the office. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Kreczman  

 


